
 
 

Meeting was call to order April 13, 2010, at the Community Recreation Center, 18012 
Keyser Creek Avenue by chair, Alan Fletcher.   
 
Attendees: 
Alan Fletcher, Franceen Thompson, Ed Bennett, Carol Qualman, Dan Qualman, Karen 
Lockwood, Karla Painter. 
 
SunMarke Board Reports: 
No information to pass along from the HOA. 
 
Neighborhood Watch Program – Signs were installed at each entrance at the end of 
2009. Not aware of any current issues within the community, contact Ed Bennett with 
questions regarding the program, basic information is available on the web-site.  
 
Public Comment –  
Discussion on the use of the park for little-league groups. There seems to be a few of 
them using the park. Has the HOA had any requests for such use? 
 
Old Business: 
 
Discussion on the adult Holiday party in January. Would like to continue the event 
annually, and will work on getting the word out more effectively for this year. 
 
Discussion on having a ice cream social event for the opening of the pool Memorial day 
weekend. It was suggested that we have a “bring your own ice cream to share social” on 
the opening weekend (Saturday) at 1:00 p.m. Alan with talk with the HOA to confirm. 
 
The annual “movie night” was discussed and a tentative date of July 17th beginning at 
6:00 p.m. was set. Hamburgers and hot dogs would be served with the movie beginning 
at 8:30 p.m. Alan will forward to the HOA for approval. 
 
Discussion on swim team for 2010. There was a concern that the team was not opening 
more lanes during practice when several residents were at the pool, only one lane 
remained opened. Request that the HOA talk with the swim team to make sure the pool 
is shared during the evening practice and to add a second lane for residents if 
requested. 
 
Franceen Thompson has agreed to take minutes of the future meetings. 
 
New Business:   
 
The committee would like to ask the HOA if two floor lamps could be purchased for the 
clubhouse. This would add to creating softer lighting during evening events. 
 
Karla Painter is organizing a Community Garage Sale event on June 18-19, which will 
also correspond to the Stroh Ranch event. More information will be coming out soon. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  May 11, 6 PM at the recreation center. 
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